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The Department of Transportation supports this administration bill which amends or
removes extraneous statutory language that is covered by provisions within Hawaii

L ' I t whenAdministrative Rules. Our objective is to minimize efforts of the egis a ure
putting the state in compliance with federal regulations and ensure exact compliance by' t ' to administrative rules rather than placing them inadopting the federal requiremen s in
the statutes.

Thank you for the opportunity to present testimony.
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ON HB 2348 RELATING TO COMMERCIAL DRIVER’S LICENSING

Thank you Chair Yamane and committee members. I am Gareth Sakakida,
Managing Director of the Hawaii Transportation Association (HTA) with over 400
transportation related members throughout the state of Hawaii.

HTA supports this bill.

It is important for Hawaii to apply the same rules as required by the federal motor
carrier safety regulations, as long as it makes sense for Hawaii's motor carriers. This
amendment is acceptable.

Thank you.
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